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Moira Fraser

Subject: FW: 16/01550/LQN Trunkwell House

 

From: Norma Newman 

Sent: 11 November 2016 17:08 

To: Licensing 
Subject: 16/01550/LQN Trunkwell House 

 
I am writing to add my support to Trunkwell House as I understand there are some complaints with regard 
to noise and a possibility of revoking its status as a licensed premises  

 

Trunkwell House has been an integral part of Beech Hill for many years and the owners have supported 
many events during this time both practically and financially. They have offered work to young people from 
Beech Hill and the surrounding Villages. 

 

They have maintained a high regard for the residents of Beech Hill informing them of activities for example 
when there might  be a fireworks display or an organised event.  I believe they have always tried to be 
considerate of their neighbours there may have been a rare occasion when the noise level was slightly 
excessive but  in the twenty years I have lived here this has been the exception.  

 

I believe there is a firm commitment of the owners to have good relationship with their neighbours, to 
provide open communication regarding developments and to enhance the life of the Village 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Norma Newman 

 




